
On Apr 24, 2018, at 7:53 AM, Stark, Scott R <sstark@sbccd.cc.ca.us> wrote: 

SBVC Campus:       
  
The evacuation and emergency response drill is this week on Thursday morning beginning at 10am.  The 
drill will run until about 10:30, although some of the scenarios being conducted by volunteers may run 
longer. 
All employees and students must evacuate to the nearest evacuation site. Please plan to be out of your 
classrooms and offices about ½ hour. 
  
Evacuation orders will be conveyed live via 2 way radio to offices and telephones across campus, and 
through the inform cast system (text and voice message)to all that are registered with the district, and 
via social media. 
  
If you are able, I encourage you get involved and help with a scenario that will be running from your 
evacuation site. Evacuation Site coordinators will be wearing yellow vests and asking bystanders to 
assist. 
Evacuation Site Coordinators will inform you when you can return to your classes and offices. 
  
Thanks for your understanding and participation. 
Please call or email me with any questions. 
scott 
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